HB 5232 - Vote Yes

Support Letter

House Committee on State Government & Elections
State House

March 18, 2025

Dear Members of the House Committee on State Government & Elections,

| am writing to express my support for HB 5232, which proposes to extend early voting from
10 to 15 days. This measure will make it easier for more citizens to vote, increasing access
and participation in the democratic process. The additional days will provide greater
flexibility for voters to cast their ballots and ensure that everyone has an opportunity to vote
in the upcoming elections.

Thank you for considering this bill.
Respectfully,
Pyara Meyer

Concerned Citizen



